
 
 

 
 
March 13, 2023 
 
 
Dear LLM Students: 
  
Fall 2023 registration will open on April 13, 2023. The fall 2023 LLM course offerings can be found on our 
website. I encourage you to register for your fall courses as soon as possible. However, you will be able to 
register for courses and make changes to your schedule through the fall 2023 Add/Drop period. I have 
included some helpful registration information below.  
 
General Information:  

�x Registration materials, included instructions for Self-Service, can be found on our website.  
�x To register please go to: https://selfservice.wne.edu/student. To login simply use your University ID 

(your initials and six digits) and password. If you have issues with this platform, please reach out to 
Carmen Alexander Blatch at calex


